
   A  M O N T H L Y  N O T E  
F R O M  M R .  T E R R Y  C O C H R A N

The priests of our parishes offer their
continuous support to our mission. 

Our faculty and staff work hard to create
an environment of love and support for your
children. As I visit our campuses, 

I am impressed with how engaged your
children are and the focus of our learning
environments. 

I am very impressed with the participation
of parents at our weekday masses and
events like our Back to School Night.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Blessings to you and your family. I hope you
can enjoy this beautiful fall weather and spend
quality time with your family and friends. 

Our community is blessed to have so many
wonderful people. As we continue to celebrate
our 10th anniversary, I would like to thank key
groups of individuals. 

October 2022

Upcoming Events



Legacy Gala &
Auction

Nov. 19, 2022





W E  A D O R E  Y O U ,  
O H  C H R I S T ,  
A N D  W E  P R A I S E
Y O U ,  B E C A U S E  B Y  
Y O U R  H O L Y
C R O S S  
Y O U  H A V E
R E D E E M E D  
T H E  W O R L D .



The Academic committee is working with our administrators and
teachers to improve our curriculum. 
The Advancement committee is working hard on our Gala. The
Safety and Security Committee is bringing awareness to potential
safety concerns and developing strategies to create a safer
environment. 
The Marketing committee is working on Academy-wide promotion
and branding. 

They meet weekly as a group to enhance the curriculum and
implement new programs that will allow all students to feel
welcomed socially and emotionally. 
The faculty meets monthly to participate in professional
development workshops. 
Our Administrative team is committed to finding mission-focused
ways to bring our buildings together for feast days & community
celebrations.

Our Board of Directors is working hard with the committees of the
Board to help guide the mission of HCA. They have a sense of vision &
purpose that will drive our community forward.

Our Principals continue to find new ways to educate, promote and
improve our community. 

I ask that you continue to pray for the process regarding the All Things
New initiative. As prayerful people, we want to use our faith and place
these decisions in the hands of God. I look forward to seeing you at one
of our campuses or events soon.

Yours in Christ,
Terry Cochran, President

  

OUR MISSION is to provide the
highest quality academic and

faith formation program where
each student develops spiritually,

intellectually, and socially.
Rooted in the person of Jesus

Christ and in the Catholic
tradition, we strive to prepare our
students to live a faith-filled life.
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